Make Your Voice Heard

The High Representative, Valentin Inzko, issued the following statement today:

“On Sunday the citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina will decide who they want to empower for the next four years
to address the very real problems they face on a daily basis - the lack of job opportunities, corruption and poor
services.

Please invest four minutes of your time for the next four years of your future. | appeal to every voter to go to their
polling station on Sunday - don’t let this chance to build a better future for you and your children slip through your
fingers. Cast your vote on Sunday and make your voice heard!”


https://www.ohr.int/make-your-voice-heard-3/

